## **Stephanie Hesford**

From:

Dorothy Rodgers **Cot rod@bigpond.com** 

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 9:52 PM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

PUT A STOP TO GREYHOUND RACING PLEASE

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please put a stop to this horrific torture of animals -the poor little creatures used as live bait and the mutilation and incredible cruelty metered out to the Greyhounds when they can no longer be used as a form of entertainment to the mindless viewers of this so called sport.

This is not sport this is carnage and I can not understand how any thinking or caring person can allow it to continue IT IS TRULY HORRIFIC.

Sincerely,

**Dorothy Rodgers** 

West Launceston, TAS 7250